
STATE OF WASHINGTON
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board

December 12,2014

Timothy M. Smith
WSDOT Ferries Division
2gol }'d.A.venue, Ste. 5oo
Seattle, WA 98121-3014

Re: Public Body Project Approval Determination

Dear Mr. Smith:

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board's Project Review Committee has determined that
The WSDOT Ferries Division application for the Colman Dock project, has met the criteria
established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval.

The WSDOT Ferries Division is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative contracting
procedure for the Colman Dock project.

Under the terms RCW 39.10.350 you will be required to submit project data to CPARB at the
conclusion of the project. Please identifu your point of contact for supplying required project
data information to CPARB staffperson, Danelle Bessett, at danelle.bessett@.dshs.wa.gov .

Congratulations on the approval of your application and good luck with your project!

Please contact Robyn Hofstad at360-407-9347 if you have any questions regarding this process.

Sincerely,
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Phil Lovell, Panel Chair
Project Review Committee


